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The 8th Heidelberg Laureate Forum is postponed until 2021  

 
Dear colleagues, 
 
I refer to Circular Letter 2/2020 regarding the 8th Heidelberg Laureate Forum, scheduled to 
take place in Heidelberg, Germany between 20–25 September 2020. 
 
With much regret the organizers have decided to postpone the 8th Heidelberg Laureate Forum 
to 19–24 September 2021 due to the global COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
Further details can be found at https://www.heidelberg-laureate-forum.org/forum/8th-hlf.html 
 
We are sorry for any inconvenience, but the current situation has left us with very few 
alternatives. 
  
 
 
 
Regards 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union 
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